January 21, 2003

Today I began to put together the web page for my project.  I am not the most proficient in HTML, but I am capable of putting together a decent looking page.  It is obviously still in the initial stages.

I would have liked to have ordered the DCC accessory decoder that will be crucial for me to complete my project.  I have found this accessory decoder online at: http://www.cvpusa.com/doc_center/101102_price.pdf.  I am unsure as to whether I will need to get the high current or the low current version.  I guess at the moment I am assuming that the low current version is the one that I will need.  If this is the case, it will cost $34.95 plus shipping.


I did a significant amount of research on DCC and the different things that it can control.  According to the NMRA Convention in August of 2000, there are 2 types of decoders that are used in the construction of a model railroad.  The first type is Locomotive Decoders.  I do not need to worry about installing these decoders, they are already installed in the trains.  I will need to worry about how the packets that are sent over the track are read by these decoders.  The second type is the Stationary/Accessory Decoder.  When reading many of the help files, I was confused as to which was which, but I discovered that stationary is exactly the same as accessory.  These type of decoders are frequently used for operating the signals and lights.
